Borderline The European Case Frontiers Of
Peace
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience nearly lesson, amusement,
as with ease as understanding can be gotten by just checking out a books
borderline the european case frontiers of peace then it is not directly done,
you could agree to even more roughly this life, re the world.
We pay for you this proper as with ease as easy habit to acquire those all. We
manage to pay for borderline the european case frontiers of peace and numerous
ebook collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the
middle of them is this borderline the european case frontiers of peace that can
be your partner.

Across Frontiers 1988
Transgressing Boundaries Marija Wakounig 2013 Since the 1970s, the Centers for
Austrian Studies, which were founded by the Austrian Federal Ministry for
Science and Research, have played an important role for the Austrian and
international scientific community. Their tasks are to promote studies on
Austria and Central Europe through their host nations, as well as to give
Austrian students the possibility to conduct research abroad and to get in
touch with the local scientific community. This volume contains reports on the
activities of these institutions in the academic year 2012/2013, as well as
working papers of some their most promising PhD students. Their research
presented in the book covers various aspects of Central European history in
modern times, ranging from the 17th century to the present. (Series: Europa
Orientalis - Vol. 14)
Zone Di Frattura in Epoca Moderna Almut Bues 2005 Until recently, there have
not been many researches on border zones in Early Modern Europe. For the time
before the emergence of nation-states, however, it is convenient to think in
European cases, which indicate instability or cooperation in these zones of
contact. Three representative geographic regions have been central to an
international conference, which was questioning the specificities of zones of
fracture. Poland-Lithuania has been linked with two zones (the Baltic Sea and
the Balkans). The Northern Italian States were situated between two tectonic
regions (the Balkans and the Rhine valley). The Balkans by themselves were
divided into various mini zones, and confronted with the Ottoman Empire. The
panels did not only try to look for comparisons, but intended to find out the
complexity and the different experiences within zones of frontiers in an
European context. The overlapping of various lines, especially in the fields of
law, taxes and the Church has been brought into sharper focus.
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The Green Belt of Europe Andrew Terry 2006 The Iron Curtain, running from the
Barents Sea to the Black Sea, divided Europe for almost 40 years and no
activity was allowed in this "forbidden" zone. When it fell in 1989, it left a
strip of land that runs the entire length of Europe and that has remained
comparatively undisturbed – a green belt. The Green Belt initiative aims to
integrate this entire strip of land with its key habitats and ecological areas
as part of an international network of valuable ecosystems. This book provides
background information on the initiative, reviews current activities in a
number of case studies and looks at how the initiative can fit into current and
future global efforts to protect European biodiversity.
Political Science Abstracts 2012-12-06 Political Science Abstracts is an annual
supplement to the Political Science, Government, and Public Policy Series of
The Universal Reference System, which was first published in 1967. All back
issues are still available.
Croatia as a Stabilizing Factor for Peace in Europe Marin Sopta 1998
Routledge Handbook of European Elections Donatella M. Viola 2015-08-14 The
Routledge Handbook of European Elections explores the multifaceted dimension of
the European Parliament’s (EP) electoral contests across the European Community
and European Union since 1979. After setting a general empirical and
theoretical framework, this collaborative project presents original
contributions from leading experts from virtually all the corners of the
European Union. Each case study adheres to a common template that makes it easy
to compare data, methodology and outcomes. Every country chapter includes: a
brief geopolitical profile and historical background of the Member State; a
glance at the national political landscape; a short account of the main
political parties, including their attitude toward the European Union; a
section on public opinion and European integration; a summary of electoral
systems; an overview of all EP and national elections; an in-depth analysis of
the 2009 EP electoral race; an overall theoretical interpretation of European
elections. A comparative chapter closes the Handbook followed by an Epilogue
focussing on the 2014 EP contest with a detailed analysis of the newly elected
European Assembly in terms of political group and gender compostion. The volume
aims to enhance readers’ understanding of the European Parliament and revive
their interest in the European integration process. By providing a wide range
of national and European facts and figures, this investigation represents a
comprehensive reference guide to scholars, practitioners, and students of the
European Parliament, European elections, political parties, European Union and
comparative politics.
Borderline Valerio Vincenzo 2017-02 Borders within Europe are far from
absolute. They have been blurring steadily ever since the Schengen agreements
of 1985. Twenty-six countries with a total border diameter of 16,500 kilometres
can be travelled between freely. Armed only with a GPS, local ordnance maps,
and his trusty camera, photographer Valerio Vincenzo explores liminal spaces
between political-cultural territories. He captures what is left over:
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tranquillity, beauty, calm, peace and freedom. His photos all evoke one
question: What are borders really?
Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists 1983-11
The Political Theory of Global Citizenship April Carter 2013-07-04 This book
provides a comprehensive overview of the meaning of cosmopolitanism and world
citizenship in the history of Western political thought, and in the evolution
of international politics since 1500. Providing an invaluable overview of
earlier political thought, recent theoretical literature and current debates,
this book also discusses recent developments in international politics and
transnational protest. It will be of great interest to those specialising in
political theory, International Relations and peace/conflict studies. It will
also interest those already acting as global citizens.
War and Peace and War Peter Turchin 2007-02-27 In War and Peace and War, Peter
Turchin uses his expertise in evolutionary biology to offer a bold new theory
about the course of world history. Turchin argues that the key to the formation
of an empire is a society’s capacity for collective action. He demonstrates
that high levels of cooperation are found where people have to band together to
fight off a common enemy, and that this kind of cooperation led to the
formation of the Roman and Russian empires, and the United States. But as
empires grow, the rich get richer and the poor get poorer, conflict replaces
cooperation, and dissolution inevitably follows. Eloquently argued and rich
with historical examples, War and Peace and War offers a bold new theory about
the course of world history with implications for nations today.
Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists 1983-11
Borders and Border Regions in Europe Arnaud Lechevalier 2014-04-30 Focussing
European borders: The book provides insight into a variety of changes in the
nature of borders in Europe and its neighborhood from various disciplinary
perspectives. Special attention is paid to the history and contemporary
dynamics at Polish and German borders. Of particular interest are the creation
of Euroregions, mutual perceptions of Poles and Germans at the border, EU
Regional Policy, media debates on the extension of the Schengen area. Analysis
of cross-border mobility between Abkhazia and Georgia or the impact of Israel's
»Security Fence« to Palestine on society complement the focus on Europe with a
wider view.
Borders, Nations and States Liam O'Dowd 1996 An examination of the changing
internal and external borders of the EU as a means of illuminating the forces
which serve to sustain, undermine and redefine national sovereignty in the New
Europe. Based on comparative reserach, the book informs a central debate on the
status of the nation state.
Nationalism and Multiculturalism Andrew Finlay 2004 This book explores the
theories of cultural identity and pluralism that support the peace process and
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questions their adequacy, both with respect to the ethno-national conflict they
were originally developed to comprehend, and to the difficulties Ireland now
faces in coming to terms with immigration and increasing cultural diversity.
Some of the contributors are more optimistic than others, but all share the
belief that Ireland's long theoretical and practical engagement with issues
related with belonging, citizenship, cultural difference, and conflict are of
global significance in a post-Cold War world.
Amexica Ed Vulliamy 2010-10-26 Amexica is the harrowing story of the
extraordinary terror unfolding along the U.S.-Mexico border—"a country in its
own right, which belongs to both the United States and Mexico, yet neither"—as
the narco-war escalates to a fever pitch there. In 2009, after reporting from
the border for many years, Ed Vulliamy traveled the frontier from the Pacific
coast to the Gulf of Mexico, from Tijuana to Matamoros, a journey through a
kaleidoscopic landscape of corruption and all-out civil war, but also of beauty
and joy and resilience. He describes in revelatory detail how the narco gangs
work; the smuggling of people, weapons, and drugs back and forth across the
border; middle-class flight from Mexico and an American celebrity culture that
is feeding the violence; the interrelated economies of drugs and the
maquiladora factories; the ruthless, systematic murder of young women in Ciudad
Juarez. Heroes, villains, and victims—the brave and rogue police, priests,
women, and journalists fighting the violence; the gangs and their freelance
killers; the dead and the devastated—all come to life in this singular book.
Amexica takes us far beyond today's headlines. It is a street-level portrait,
by turns horrific and sublime, of a place and people in a time of war as much
as of the war itself.
Parks on the Borderline International Union for Conservation of Nature and
Natural Resources 1990
The Frontiers of Europe Malcolm Anderson 1998-01-01 The political geography of
Europe and consequentially, the issues confronting the European Union have
changed radically since 1989. Understanding the complex nature of international
frontiers in Europe is essential in contemporary politics.
Russia and the Idea of Europe Iver B. Neumann 2016-10-14 The end of the Soviet
system and the transition to the market in Russia, coupled with the inexorable
rise of nationalism, brought to the fore the centuries-old debate about
Russia's relationship with Europe. In this revised and updated second edition
of Russia and the Idea of Europe, Iver Neumann discusses whether the tensions
between self-referencing nationalist views and Europe-orientated liberal views
can ever be resolved. Drawing on a wide range of Russian sources, this book
retains the broad historical focus of the previous edition and picks up from
where the it off in the early 1990s, bringing the discussion fully up to date.
Discussing theoretical and political developments, it relates the existing
story of Russian identity formation to new foreign policy analysis and the
developments in the study of nationalism. The book also offers an additional
focus on post-Cold War developments. In particular it examines the year 2000,
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when Putin succeeded Yeltsin as president, and 2014, when Russian foreign
policy turned from cooperation to confrontation. Bringing to life the various
debates surrounding this complicated relationship in an accessible and clear
manner, this book continues to be a unique and vital resource for both students
and scholars of international relations.
Turn to Europe Kerstin Poehls 2006
Books Ireland 2000
Writing War, Writing Lives Kate McLoughlin 2018-04-19 War affects life writing
and lives affect war writing. The traditional forms of life writing—memoir,
biography, letters, diaries—buckle under the strain of war. War writing has
fewer traditional forms but exists at a similar extreme. The eight chapters in
this book, written by leading and up-and-coming scholars in the field,
illuminate the creative innovations, improvisations, and implosions which
happen when the demands of writing war and writing lives collide. Central to
all is the question of authenticity: how can wars and lives be known and who
can speak of them with authority? This volume has a generous chronological and
generic range, beginning in the early 1800s and stretching to 21st-century
texts, and covering letters, diaries, fiction, ‘fakeries’, poetry, biography,
testimony, songs, objects, and digital media. The mix of authors is similarly
varied: Thomas Hardy, W. H. Auden and Elizabeth Bowen rub shoulders with Yousif
M. Qasmiyeh (a contemporary Palestinian poet), Farah Baker (a Gazan teenager)
and the writers behind the pen-names Araki Yasusada and Jiri Kajanë. This book
was originally published as a special issue of Textual Practice.
Frontiers in Question Daniel Power 1999-04-19 We are used to the idea that each
state has clearly defined borders, which cleanly separate different
nationalities from one another. What, though, were frontiers like before the
evolution of the modern nation state? The nine essays in this book seek to
answer this question across a thousand years of Eurasian history.
Social Control in Europe: 1500-1800 Herman Roodenburg 2004 This first volume of
a two-volume collection of essays provides a comprehensive examination of the
idea of social control in the history of Europe. The uniqueness of these
volumes lies in two main areas. First, the contributors compare methods of
social control on many levels, from police to shaming, church to guilds.
Second, they look at these formal and informal institutions as two-way
processes. Unlike many studies of social control in the past, the scholars here
examine how individuals and groups that are being controlled necessarily
participate in and shape the manner in which they are regulated. Hardly passive
victims of discipline and control, these folks instead claimed agency in that
process, accepting and resisting -- and thus molding -- the controls under
which they functioned. The essays in this volume focus on the interplay of
ecclesiastical institutions and the emerging states, examining discipline from
a bottom-up perspective. Book jacket.
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Cross-border Health Care in the European Union Matthias Wismar 2011 Crossborder health care has become a much more prominent phenomenon in the European
Union. When in need of medical treatment, patients increasingly act as informed
consumers who claim the right to choose their own providers, including those
beyond borders. This book explores such trends and also looks at the legal
framework for cross-border care as well as examining some of the uncertainties
surrounding it. After the adoption of the Directive on the application of
patient rights in cross-border care, Member States will now have to start
implementing these provisions. One of the challenges will be to see how various
national practices related to access, benefits and tariffs, quality and safety,
patient rights, cooperation etc. will be affected by these new rules. The
information and analysis presented in the study can be of considerable use to
policy-makers and those with an interest in key aspects of cross-border health
care to accompany or follow this process.
Male Roles, Masculinities and Violence Ingeborg Breines 2000 This book is based
on an expert group meeting entitled 'Male Roles and Masculinities in the
Perspective of a Culture of Peace', which was organised by UNESCO in Oslo,
Norway in 1997, the first international discussion of the connections between
men and masculinity and peace and war. The group consisted of researchers,
activists, policy makers and administrators and the aim of the meeting was to
formulate practical suggestions for change. Chapters in the book consist of
both regional case studies and social science research on the connections of
traditional masculinity and patriarchy to violence and peace building. The
Culture of Peace initiatives in this book show how violence is ineffective, and
the book contests the views in the socialisation of boy-children that
aggressiveness, violence and force are an acceptable means of expression.
British Humanities Index 1992
Border Encounters Jutta Lauth Bacas 2013-10-30 Among the tremendous changes
affecting Europe in recent decades, those concerning political frontiers have
been some of the most significant. International borders are being opened in
some regions while being redefined or reinforced in others. The social
relationships of those living in these borderland regions are also changing
fundamentally. This volume investigates, from a local, ground-up perspective,
what is happening at some of these border encounters: face-to-face interactions
and relations of compliance and confrontation, where people are bargaining,
exchanging goods and information, and maneuvering beyond state boundaries.
Anthropological case studies from a number of European borderlands shed light
on the questions of how, and to what extent, the border context influences the
changing interactions and social relationships between people at a political
frontier.
Wetlands, Water, and the Law Clare Shine 1999 This publication sets wetlands in
their scientific, economic and legal context, before describing the main legal
issues involved in implementing the Ramsar Convention. Parts 3-6 take an
increasingly broad focus, dealing respectively with site-specific and
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bioregional approaches to wetland management, generally-applicable techniques
for managing damaging processes and activities and, lastly, regional and
international frameworks for cooperation. The book complements the recent work
of scientists and economists by describing how laws and institutions can work
for (or against) wetland conservation and wise use. Each chapter makes the link
between international legal obligations and national or local mechanisms for
delivering implementation. Drawing on national practice around the world, the
book illustrates how different legal approaches and techniques can be adapted
to widely-varying national conditions and capabilities. Key components for
legal and institutional frameworks suited to the challenge of wise use
implementations are set out in the conclusion.
Minority Languages in Europe G. Hogan-Brun 2003-11-11 Minority languages in
Europe, as part of a common cultural heritage, need protection. The
contributions to this book reflect urgent, stimulating and productive debates
among researchers in sociolinguistics, linguistic anthropology, politics and
sociology, and among language activists and policy makers. At the heart of the
debate are the effectiveness of the existing political and legal frameworks
aimed at protecting linguistic and cultural diversity, and prospects for the
survival of minority languages in the process of European integration.
Vagueness in Psychiatry Professor of Philosophy Geert Keil 2016-11-03 Blurred
boundaries between the normal and the pathological are a recurrent theme in
almost every publication concerned with the classification of mental disorders.
However, systematic approaches that take into account the philosophical
discussions about vagueness are rare. This is the first volume to
systematically draw various lines of philosophical and psychiatric inquiry
together, including the debates about categorical versus dimensional approaches
in current psychiatric classification systems, the principles of psychiatric
classification, the problem of prodromal phases and sub-threshold disorders,
and the problem of over- diagnosis in psychiatry, and to explore the
connections of these debates to philosophical discussions about vagueness. The
book consists of three parts. The first part encompasses historical and recent
philosophical positions regarding the nature of demarcation problems in
nosology. Here, the authors discuss the pros and cons of gradualist approaches
to health and disease, and the relevance of philosophical discussions of
vagueness for these debates. The second part of the book narrows the focus to
psychiatric nosology. The authors approach the vagueness of psychiatric
classification by drawing on contentious medical categories, such as PTSD or
schizophrenia, and on the dilemmas of day-to-day diagnostic and therapeutic
practice. Against this background, the chapters critically evaluate how current
revisions of the ICD and DSM manuals conceptualise mental disorders and how
they are applied in various contexts. The third part is concerned with social,
moral, and legal implications that arise when being mentally ill is a matter of
degree. Not surprisingly, the law is ill-equipped to deal with these challenges
due to its binary logic. Still, the authors show that there are more and less
reasonable ways of dealing with blurred boundaries and of arriving at warranted
decisions in hard cases.
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Protecting the right to freedom of expression under the European Convention on
Human Rights Bychawska-Siniarska, Dominika 2017-08-04 European Convention on
Human Rights – Article 10 – Freedom of expression 1. Everyone has the right to
freedom of expression. This right shall include freedom to hold opinions and to
receive and impart information and ideas without interference by public
authority and regardless of frontiers. This article shall not prevent States
from requiring the licensing of broadcasting, television or cinema enterprises.
2. The exercise of these freedoms, since it carries with it duties and
responsibilities, may be subject to such formalities, conditions, restrictions
or penalties as are prescribed by law and are necessary in a democratic
society, in the interests of national security, territorial integrity or public
safety, for the prevention of disorder or crime, for the protection of health
or morals, for the protection of the reputation or rights of others, for
preventing the disclosure of information received in confidence, or for
maintaining the authority and impartiality of the judiciary. In the context of
an effective democracy and respect for human rights mentioned in the Preamble
to the European Convention on Human Rights, freedom of expression is not only
important in its own right, but it also plays a central part in the protection
of other rights under the Convention. Without a broad guarantee of the right to
freedom of expression protected by independent and impartial courts, there is
no free country, there is no democracy. This general proposition is undeniable.
This handbook is a practical tool for legal professionals from Council of
Europe member states who wish to strengthen their skills in applying the
European Convention on Human Rights and the case law of the European Court of
Human Rights in their daily work.
Territorial Cooperation in Europe Birte Wassenberg 2015
The Dynamics of Interstate Boundaries George Gavrilis 2008-09-22 Grappling with
an issue at the core of the modern state and international security, George
Gavrilis explores border control from the 19th century Ottoman Empire to 21st
century Central Asia, China, and Afghanistan, exploring why some borders deter
insurgents, smugglers, bandits, and militants while most suffer from
infiltration and crisis.
Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists 1983-11
A People Apart David Vital 1999 The twentieth century has seen both the
greatest triumph of Jewish history and its greatest tragedy: the birth of the
nation of Israel, and the state-sponsored genocide of the Holocaust. A People
Apart is the first study to examine the role played by the Jews themselves,
across the whole ofEurope, during the century and a half leading up to these
events.David Vital explores the Jews' troubled relationship with Europe,
documenting the struggles of this 'nation without a territory' to establish a
place for itself within an increasingly polarized and nationalist continent. He
examines the clash within the Jewish community between politically
neutraltraditionalists and a new group of activists, whose unprecedented
demands for national and political self-determination were stimulated both by
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increasing civil emancipation and the mounting effort to drive the Jews out of
Europe altogether. Controversially, Professor Vital concludes that thehistory
of the Jewish people was indeed in crucial respects although certainly not all
of their own making; at times by their own autonomous action and choice; at
others by inaction and default.This powerful and stimulating new analysis
represents a watershed in our understanding of the history of the Jews in
Europe.
Information Bulletin Zachodnia Agencja Prasowa 1966
Never at War Spencer R. Weart 1998-01-01 This lively survey of the history of
conflict between democracies reveals a remarkable--and tremendously important-finding: fully democratic nations have never made war on other democracies.
Furthermore, historian Spencer R. Weart concludes in this thought-provoking
book, they probably never will. Building his argument on some forty case
studies ranging through history from ancient Athens to Renaissance Italy to
modern America, the author analyzes for the first time every instance in which
democracies or regimes like democracies have confronted each other with
military force. Weart establishes a consistent set of definitions of democracy
and other key terms, then draws on an array of international sources to
demonstrate the absence of war among states of a particular democratic type.
His survey also reveals the new and unexpected finding of a still broader zone
of peace among oligarchic republics, even though there are more of such
minority-controlled governments than democracies in history. In addition, Weart
discovers that peaceful leagues and confederations--the converse of war--endure
only when member states are democracies or oligarchies. With the help of
related findings in political science, anthropology, and social psychology, the
author explores how the political culture of democratic leaders prevents them
from warring against others who are recognized as fellow democrats and how
certain beliefs and behaviors lead to peace or war. Weart identifies danger
points for democracies, and he offers crucial, practical information to help
safeguard peace in the future.
Intensive Psychotherapy of the Borderline Patient Richard D. Chessick 1977 To
find more information about Rowman and Littlefield titles, please visit
www.rowmanlittlefield.com.
The Thin Justice of International Law Steven R. Ratner 2015-01-15 In a world
full of armed conflict and human misery, global justice remains one of the most
compelling missions of our time. Understanding the promises and limitations of
global justice demands a careful appreciation of international law, the web of
binding norms and institutions that help govern the behaviour of states and
other global actors. This book provides a new interdisciplinary approach to
global justice, one that integrates the work and insights of international law
and contemporary ethics. It asks whether the core norms of international law
are just, appraising them according to a standard of global justice derived
from the fundamental values of peace and the protection of human rights.
Through a combination of a careful explanation of the legal norms and
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philosophical argument, Ratner concludes that many international law norms meet
such a standard of justice, even as distinct areas of injustice remain within
the law and the verdict is still out on others. Among the subjects covered in
the book are the rules on the use of force, self-determination, sovereign
equality, the decision making procedures of key international organizations,
the territorial scope of human rights obligations (including humanitarian
intervention), and key areas of international economic law. Ultimately, the
book shows how an understanding of international law's moral foundations will
enrich the global justice debate, while exposing the ethical consequences of
different rules.
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